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Main points 

New School Admissions Code was effective from Feb 09 and involves statutory requirements for Fair Access in school admissions procedures. As part of the new code, voluntary aided schools are required to review their admissions policies after consulting with the local community.
Oasis Academy would like to consult communities in Claremont /Weaste & Ordsall via the academy website:

www.oasisacademymediacityuk.org 

The academy Admission Policy will be available for review and any comments can be emailed on:

info@oasismediacityuk.org
The consultation process will take place for 8 weeks, beginning on 2 November. 

We hope you will take part in the consultation process, as it will help the Academy to develop an Admissions Policy which reflects the views of its communities.

David Terry

Principal

